
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Night time stop/go  on State Highway 1 (SH1), north of Pūhoi  
July 2020 | Ara Tūhono -Pūhoi to Warkworth Project  
 

The Ara Tūhono - Pūhoi to Warkworth project will be removing temporary barriers on SH1 
north of Pūhoi.  For safety reasons, there will be stop/go traffic management on SH1 between 
Mahurangi West Road and Pūhoi Road. 
 
The works will be carried out over two nights starting Monday 13 July 2020. Stop/go will be in 
place between the hours of 9:00pm and 4:00am when traffic volumes are lower to minimise 
disruption. The work is expected to be completed by Wednesday morning, weather 
permitting.  
 
We appreciate your patience and apologise for any inconvenience that may be experienced.  
 
The new four-lane motorway will provide increased safety, more consistent travel times and  
create a robust and reliable road between Auckland and Northland.  
 
Read more about Ara Tūhono -Pūhoi to Warkworth on our website nx2group.com 

 

For further information please contact:  
Theresa Walsh, SPV Stakeholder and Communications Manager 
E: Theresa.walsh@nx2group.com 
M: 027 452 2111 
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